
 

 

 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

 
 
September 24, 2021 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Lantronix would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue one of our 4-port rack mount converter shelves. Listed 
below is the discontinued model number along with the product description. 

 
Discontinued P/N  Description: 
RMS19-SA4-01 4-slot un-powered 19-inch rack mount media converter shelf, includes 4 converter 

mounting brackets  
 
Last Order Date 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through December 17, 2021, or while supplies last. 
 
Replacement Product: 
Replacement product is available in the RMS19-SA4-02, which includes 3 slot blanks and the tray is deep enough to 
hold the individual power supplies for each converter 
 
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lantronix Management Team 

 
 
 
 


